
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Welcome 

 

Welcome to the Spring term! We have had a great term, and we are looking forward to the 

next term and we’re hopeful for some warmer weather. We are looking forward to using the 

new playground in the sunshine. 

 

Communication and interaction 

Thames Class have been learning about Narnia and exploring the different characters for our 

display boards. We’ve enjoyed a wide range of sensory stories and Reflexology is a nice way 

for us to enjoy a calm and relaxing environment 

 

Thames Class 
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Independence, social and emotional development 

 
 

We enjoy exploring new life new skills and learning about personal hygiene. We have personal 

bags, with our photos on so we can identify whose is who and pass to our peers. We love our 

outside times exploring the school grounds and listening to all the sounds of nature. 

 

Cognition and Learning 

In food tech we have made biscuits and decorated them,exploring different ingredients and 

we also did pancake activities for pancake day. 

We really enjoy our sensology sessions, as we anticapate what will come out of the box; 

(sound,light,smell,touch) 

Thames class enjoy structured play that is topic related and we play as group and turn take. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Physical and Sensory  

 
We have been making our trees and snowflakes in art using a range of textures and colours. 

IRL room is used for us to explore and express ourselves when choosing what we like to 

engage with. 

In P.E. we like to turn take and play as a group, kicking and passing the balls and stepping over 

hurdles and balancing on stepping stones. 

 

Special news and upcoming events 

We have had brilliant build up to easter, we have had fun making easter crafts exploring 
different easter toys and stories. 

We had fun on red nose day designing our own red noses. 
We are looking forward to Merit assembly as all the pupils have worked hard to achieve their 

medals. 
Next term we are learning about Night and Day as our topic. 

 

 


